From: Keep BritainTidy < news@KeepBritainTidy.org
To: LTC Admin < admin@lowestofttowncouncil.gov.uk
Subject: Get ready for the Great British Spring Clean



Get your town and parish council ready for the Great British Spring Clean.

We officially launched the **Great British Spring Clean** in the Daily Mail this Saturday and we have already had over 20,000 volunteers sign up!

Please join us and support the campaign by signing up via Survey Monkey and sharing your support on social media.

How you can support the campaign:

Please fill in this short survey. Once you complete the form you will
get access to campaign resources including a social media guide and

assets across all channels and template press releases.

 Go big with #GBSpringClean on your social media! Sign up as a supporting town and parish council to get access to our social media guide and social media assets to help you with posts throughout the campaign.

We want to create a lot of noise to ensure people either <u>sign up to host</u> <u>a clean-up</u>, <u>join a clean-up</u> in their area or <u>pledge to pick</u>.

 Share you good news stories with us. Please email us with pictures and good news stories, and if you are planning something really special - please do let us know in advance.

SIGN UP NOW

We're counting on you to help make the Great British Spring Clean even bigger and better in 2020!

Thank you for supporting the Great British Spring Clean.





















Forward

Keep Britain Tidy is a registered Charity No. 1071737. Registered as a Company limited by guarantee in England & Wales No. 3496361. Registered office at Elizabeth House, The Pier, Wigan, WN3 4EX.

<u>Unsubscribe</u>